ArcelorMittal response to “Toxic 100” ranking

20 May 2008

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited ArcelorMittal to respond to its ranking among the top 10 companies on the “Toxic 100” list published by the Political Economy Research Institute, University of Massachusetts-Amherst (USA), available at:

http://www.peri.umass.edu/Toxic-100-Index.421.0.html 

In response, ArcelorMittal provided the following statement:

“Regarding the inclusion of ArcelorMittal in the "Toxic 100" list of the PERI:
· as the biggest steelmaker worldwide, ArcelorMittal is aware of its industrial footprint and is doing its best efforts to minimize the impact of its operations on the environment;
· the PERI methodology by nature discriminates large corporate organisations as it aggregates data from multiple physically unrelated facilities and then goes on to "rank" the corporations included. This is by essence misleading, and also unhelpful in the environmental debate;
· we fully comply with US state and federal legislation as well as with EPA requirements;

· we have a consistent environmental investment plan in the US.”

